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Contact us 

Email:   oxypicu@icnarc.org 

Telephone:   020 7269 9277  

Website:   www.icnarc.org 

Oxy-PICU: Oxygen in Paediatric Intensive Care   
NIHR HTA: 12/75/47  REC: 19/EE/0362  IRAS: 272768 

Guidance for downloading the data extract from 

PICANet Web was recently sent out. Please send 

extracts for all participants with PICANet Numbers 

available, and also input PICANet Numbers on 

MACRO, so we can cross-check these for       

completeness.  

Newsletter 

Recruitment target reached!                

Top recruiters 
 

96.1%       St Mary’s Hospital                     

92.9%       St George’s Hospital                        

86.6%       Evelina London Children’s Hospital  

82.3%       Great Ormond Street Hospital 

77.8%       Nottingham Children’s Hospital 

By participants: 
 

320 Great Ormond Street Hospital   

218 Evelina London Children’s Hospital         

197 St Mary’s Hospital, London              

169 St George’s Hospital, London 

166 Southampton Children’s Hospital 

 

Follow-up 
 

Oxy-PICU Stars! 

Sarah Darnell (St Mary’s) for her excel-

lence in investigating missing data for 

transferred patients and Lynne Bell 

(Great North, Newcastle) for quickly     

responding to follow–up queries. 

 

 

Data lock  

Data lock for the primary outcome analysis is  

expected at the end of July/beginning of August.  

Please continue entering outcome and organ 

support data for all participants. For patients who 

were transferred to other hospitals, we do request 

that you contact relevant teams to obtain organ 

support data and discharge dates. ICNARC have 

links with other hospitals so if this is proving   

challenging, please let us know so we can help! 

PICANet download 

Milestones 
 

• Recruitment target of 2040 patients was 

reached on 23 May 2022. 
 

• Congratulations to all sites and a huge thank 

you for your hard work recruiting patients to 

the study! 
 

• 12-month follow-up is ongoing - response rate 

is currently around 40%. 

By % eligible patients recruited 

Questionnaires are now going out to parents and 

guardians at 12 months – many thanks for your 

support with completing survival status and DCRs 

to enable follow-up. 

Please do complete consent/contact details on 

MACRO, outcome page when possible at 12 

months, and keep an eye out for follow-up DCRs. 


